
 

 

ICO Winter Meeting and Annual Montgomery Lecture 2020 

Due to Covid-19, this year’s meeting was held virtually via Zoom webinar 

Date:  11th December 2020 

 

ICO Winter Meeting 

2.00pm    Panel Discussion on COVID-19 Learnings  

A panel of ophthalmologists from across different working environments discuss their 

perspective on the issues experienced during the Covid crisis.  

A group discussion follows, with audience participation invited via the webinar chat 

facility. 

Chaired by Richard Comer, Bon Secours Hospital, Galway 

Panelists: 

Dr Joanne Kearney - Letterkenny University Hospital 

Mr Arthur Cummings - Wellington Eye Clinic and Beacon Hospital 

Mr Gareth Higgins - University Hospital Waterford 

Dr Margaret Pierse - Medical Eye care Centre, Tipperary 

Dr Patrick Murtagh - Royal Victoria Eye and Ear Hospital 

3.00pm    ICO/Bayer Clinical Fellowship 2020/21 

Dr Emily Hughes presents on her experience to date undertaking her fellowship in 

Glaucoma at the Department of Ophthalmology in the School of Medicine, University of 

Pittsburgh (UPMC) 



3.15pm   Coffee Break 

Annual Montgomery Lecture 2020 

3.30pm   Annual Montgomery Lecture 2020  

'Adjusting to COVID-19 in 2020 and Beyond - Development in Home Monitoring 

including Fluid Quantification in AMD'  

Prof Anat Loewenstein, MD 

Director, Ophthalmology Division 

Sidney Fox Chair in Ophthalmology, Associate Dean, Sackler Faculty of Medicine, Tel 

Aviv University 

President, Israeli Ophthalmological Society 

 

 
 


